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Since the next meeting of the University Curriculum Committee is not until 
March 13, 1981, we are enclosing, for your review, a copy of the annual 
report of the University Curriculum Committee to the Faculty Council. If 
there are any corrections or additions, please let me know by Friday, March 6. 
The report will then be submitted to the Steering Committee which meets 
Tuesday, March 10. 



UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

ANNUAL REPORT 

March 2, 1981 

Members: G. M. Dennison, Chairman 
D. E. Hartley, Agricultural Sciences 
A. J. Worrall, Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciences 
H. L. Geu, Business 
A. H. Barnes, Engineering 
D. L. Crews, Forestry and Natural Resources 
M. B. Hazaleus, Home Economics 
R. H. Titl ey, Natura 1 Sciences 
L. H. Wood, Professional Studies 
J. F. Masken, Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences 
L. L. Overturf, Secretary 

specific activities of the University Curriculum Committee were reported 
regularly to the members of the Faculty Council through the distribution 
of the minutes of each of the Committee meetings. In addition to the 
regular curricular items regarding courses and program proposals, the 
following actions were taken by the Committee: 

1. Conducted a study and recommended to the Faculty Council 
that students enrolled in second bachelor degree programs 
should not be permitted to declare a second major. 

2. Conducted a study of all courses not offered for the past 
three to five years and requested that departments review 
these courses and-recommend retaining or dropping them. 

3. Recommended to the Code Committee procedures for the 
establishment of new departments and intercollege transfer 
of existing departments. 

4. Conducted a review of the all-University physical education 
requirement. 

5. Conducted a review of the all-University mathematics requirement. 

6. Conducted a review of the all-University composition requirement. 

7. Established a subcommittee to study maximum credit requirements 
for completion of a degree pro9ram. 

8. Established a subcommittee to study area requirements and free 
electives within degree programs. 


